SBF Kendosektion Bromma, Sweden 3.4.72.

Mr. Wolfgang Demski DJB Sektion Kendo 1 Berlin 62 Klixstrasse 3 Tyskland

Dear Mr. Demski

Thank you very much for your letter of March 13th. Your suggestions suites us very good; team-match Sept. 23rd and individual matches Sept. 24th.

However, we are trying to get teams also from other countries, for the matches. Therefor the state of the team-match is not yet clear, but anyway it will be official.

It would be very nice if people except the five in the team also will come, but please tell us in advance how many.

Of course we can arrange sleeping-places in a Dojo. If someone on the other hand wish a hotelroom, please notify us so that we can book it.

As soon as we know more I will write again.

Yours,